
 

 

 

 

Lai Opua Village 5 Site Blessing 

Representatives from neighboring communities, Department of Hawaiian Home Lands, local 
Carpenters Union, trade contractors, suppliers and Armstrong staff gathered at the beautiful site 
in Kealakehe, Kona on September 7th.  Kahu Kahekili Ursua, who lives in Lai Opua Village 3 
above performed a traditional Hawaiian blessing and chant to bless the start of construction. 

From L to R: Dora Aio-Leamons, Daniel Sandomire, Kahu Kahekili Ursua, Bob Armstrong, Anita Wong, Wayne 
Muraoka, Bo Kahui and James Keller. 
 


